
From: Mary Moore <MMoore@Parsippany.net> 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 10:00 PM 
To: MLS <mls@stellaripl.com> 
Cc: Khaled Madin <KMadin@Parsippany.net> 
Subject: OPRA response-650 S Beverwyck Rd 
  
  
Please see the enclosed document(s) in response to your OPRA request regarding 650 S Beverwyck 
Rd, Block 762 Lot 2.   Any Building Documents  prior to 1988, is on Microfilm.  If you wish to view, 
please contact them @ 973-263-4366 to set up an appointment.  At this time, this matter is 
considered closed.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
  
Thank you 
  
  
Mary Moore 
Township of Parsippany 
Clerks Office 
1001 Parsippany Blvd. 
Parsippany N.J. 07054 
Phone: 973-263-4356 
Fax: 973-299-7985 
Email: mmoore@parsippany.net 
 


